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Alex Charlton

Subject: RE: [External]  Nampa Firefighters PAC 2018

 
From: Shaun Laughlin    
Sent: Thursday, February 7, 2019 7:22 AM 
To: Jamie Heinzerling <JHeinzerling@cityofboise.org> 
Subject: [External] Nampa Firefighters PAC 2018 

 
TO:  City of Boise Elections Division 
 
RE:  Nampa Firefighters 2018 PAC 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The Nampa Firefighters PAC is registered with the State of Idaho as a Political Action Committee, and reports 
all income and expenditures to the Idaho Secretary of State.  The Sunshine Law requires a political action 
committee such as ours to report our income and expenditures for political purposes for government 
transparency.  We have and will continue to do that with the Idaho Secretary of State's office. 
 
Candidates who are not registered at the State level such as city council and mayoral candidates must report to 
their respective cities due to no other transparency vehicle in place to receive and record their monetary political 
activity.  As a State registered PAC, voters and interested parties can still access all of our financial data which 
is all the law requires. 
 
As to your request for an email stating we have had no monetary involvement in Boise City elections during 
2018, we have not.  Voters and interested parties can find all of our financial data on the Idaho Secretary of 
State's website. 
 
Shaun Laughlin 
Treasurer 
Nampa Firefighters PAC 




